
 
 

2 Jenner, Suite 150, Irvine, CA 92618  /  Ph: (949) 727-4211 

 
March 16, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Reno Area Dirt Riders 
Attn:  Lacey Barnett, Director 
350 Harbour Cove Drive, Suite 143 
Sparks, NV  89434 
 

Re: Right Rider Access Fund – FY2021 Grant Award 
 
Dear Lacey: 

Thank you for submitting a grant application to the Right Rider Access Fund (“RRAF”).  We 
appreciate the good work you do, which supports RRAF’s mission to promote the safe and 
responsible use of off-highway vehicles and to preserve OHV access to appropriate lands.  
 
RRAF is pleased to award Reno Area Dirt Riders a grant for FY2021 in the amount of $20,000, 
contingent upon submission of documentation sufficient to show project viability.  Please contact 
me to discuss your plans for the NEPA surveys.  Please also carefully review, then sign and 
return to me, the attached RRAF Grant Agreement.  Once the Agreement is fully executed, we 
will process payment. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (703) 416-0444 x3209. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Alexander Berger 
Right Rider Access Fund 
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